
January 2, 1996 - Regular Monthly Meeting 

 

The Mount Joy Township Supervisors held their regular monthly meeting at 11:00 a.m.  January 2, 1996 at 

the township municipal building located at 902 Hoffman Home Road, Gettysburg, PA.  All members were 

present.   

 

The minutes of the last regular monthly meeting, December 18, 1995, were approved by motion of Moul, 2
nd

 

by Dayhoff, carried.   

 

Due to the early monthly meeting date, the Treasurer’s Report and Bills to be Paid for December Report will 

not be available until the February meeting.   

 

Road Report:   

There has been terrible ice.  A lot of salt and anti-skid has been used.   

 

Announcements:   

The Mount Joy Township auditors will hod their reorganizational meeting on Weds. January 3, 1996, 7:00 

p.m. at the township building.   

 

Old Business - None  

 

New Business:   

Dale Elkiss - Move here about 1 ½ years ago to help in-laws.  Wants to have a Christmas tree farm.  SEO 

getting a back-up system for the second house.  Planning Commission said they didn’t think subdividing was 

necessary, but recommended checking with the engineer.  Moul suggested contacting the engineer and SEO 

and having them put on paper their feelings about this and then the supervisors will evaluate.   

 

Vacuum cleaner - Approval was given to purchase a shop vac.   

 

Public Comments:   

Mr. Crowe - Inquired as to the status of the Parker Furr subdivision.  It is in the hands of DEP.   

 

Ellen Dayhoff - Wasn’t at the last meeting but heard comments.  Regarding the $55,000 budget, it was 

alluded that she had much of this as salary;  $17,5000 was her salary in 1995.   Father-in-law spent money 

and her husband spent time on the cemetery.  Wonders who will take care of the cemetery when they are 

gone;  doesn’t want their work to be done for nothing.  Beebe called Sam, who had taken the comments as a 

personal attack on his family, and said it was not meant that way, please accept apology.  Simply said 

community has been good to the Dayhoffs and Twp. will take care of the road.  Dayhoff said that they ask for 

the road to be paved or the road to the cemetery, but thought maybe a paved road would cut down on 

vandalism.  Feels it is time to do something for the cemetery before it gets out of hand.  Beebe says the 

cemetery is on private property.  Wonders of article in newspaper was to embarrass Mr. Moul and himself.  

Has no quarrel with the Twp. trying to help care for the cemetery.  Moul says it is time to put the cemetery to 

rest.  Twp. will do as the court instructs.   

 

Tim Brown - A zoning hearing was schedule;  he didn’t receive but a couple days notice.   

 

Randy Van Syock - Valley Quarries re:  holding tank situation.  Moul says SEO will make the final decision.  

Dayhoff suggests giving a call to Picarelli.  Eileen Holmes - Questioned if three supervisors approved the 

minutes.  Thinks outburst should be included.   

 

Meeting adjourned at 11:25 a.m.   

Respectfully submitted, Bonnie L. Koontz, secretary.   


